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Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year to you all and best wishes for 2017. Many thanks for all your continued 

support which contributed hugely to the successful Christmas activities last term.  

 

Last year was another very successful one both in terms of the progress our children made 

and the range of activities and experiences they had. Please see attached the results of our 

recent Pupil Survey. In order to further improve, please can I ask you to complete the Parent 

Questionnaire overleaf and return to school by Friday 20
th
  January, 2017. 

 

Building Alterations: Year 3 pupils 

 

I am delighted to announce that Y3 pupils have now moved back into their new classroom 

and our new library is nearly complete. The children are thrilled with their new classroom! 

From Monday 16
th
 January, 2017 the Year 3 pupils will access and exit their classrooms 

through the Key Stage 1 playground at the beginning and end of the day. Timings for this 

remain the same. Pupils in Years 4 to 6 will continue to use the Key Stage 2 playground as 

normal. Year 3 pupils will have been spoken to by their teachers about this change.  We hope 

this will improve movement around the school at those busy periods. 

 

Remember we finish for half term on Friday 17th  February, 2017 and we all return on 

Monday 27th  February, 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
PJMalcolm 

 

                                                                           

“Enjoy! Achieve! Aspire! Now and in the future……!” 

 

 

 

PTO for Parent Questionnaire 

 


